Garforth Neighbourhood Planning Forum
Joint meeting with Steering, Writing &  Working Groups

Monday 11th July 2016

Present: J. Andrews, J. Blake, R. Clarkson, L. Crosland, C. Coyle, B. Flynn, J. Harrison, J. Lawn, C. Lomas, S. McQuire, D. Pitchfork, P. Roberts, M. Tonks, A. Tynan, R. Utley (chair ), S. Williams
Apologies: C.Exley, P. Exley, N. Mason  

Request from Makin Associates: GNPF cannot agree any decisions re this land as it is not within our designated area, however we would need to know any plans proposed. Decision taken to request written information prior to any meeting.

Request from Ian MacKay for an update: Governance, plan progress, project plan and resources. We will copy this response to all local councillors.
Writing group update: reported that :

· D. Gluck had been requested to provide further information on the evidence needed to support policies
· Work undertaken on structure of plan

· Continued distribution of the Vision  consultation and collection of response

· D. Gluck could hold a ‘master document’ during  preparation but we need to obtain any additional cost and an assessment of our progress
Working group update:  reported that:

· A greenspace review was complete and needs putting into appropriate format

· Information obtained from Historical Society and needs appropriate sections need to be identified and put into an appropriate format

· Ecology survey obtained from Yorkshire Ecology Service but limited in content and further information is needed

· A retail survey is almost complete 

· A housing needs assessment is being piloted
· A flood  report has been completed

· Character assessments for different areas in Garforth are being undertaken

· We need  further information on the population profile from the West Yorks Observatory

· The PC group has met with neighbouring parish councillors and collecting signatures  

Decision taken to inform all members about the clinic closure meeting on 16th July 
Report on Development Plan Panel meetings: The secretary  reported that 2 members of the Steering group  had attended these meeting. These meetings  were held to approve the revised site allocations before sending to the Executive board. Concern was expressed that many of our ( and other groups) comments had not been listed. All comments will be sent to the ‘Inspector’ in due course and will be available on the LCC website. We need to seek information on the next stages of the LCC process and whether we will have any further opportunities to comment.

Miami site meeting: unfortunately no one from GPNF had been able to attend

AOB: The health group lead requested information for members should be sent to her as soon as possible
The treasurer reported that her application for funding from LCC housing association was considered to be excellent, however a decision was taken to reject due to the low numbers of LCC properties in Garforth
Dates for next meetings:  Steering group 19th September, Working group 12th September
